
The   Trustees   have   unanimously   concluded   that   with   strict   safety   measures   in   place,   the   church   
building   can   be   reopened   to   hold   worship   services   as   this   time.   We   will   have   Worship   starting   this   
Sunday,   March   14,   2021   at   11:00    with   the   following   safety   guidelines:   
  

● Doors   will   be   opened   at   10:45   AM.   
● Please   enter   through   the   front   or   the   Cherry   Street   (Annex)   entrances   only.    The   lower   

entrance   and   office   entrance   will   not   be   available.     
● All   hymnals   and   Bibles   have   been   removed   from   the   pews.    There   will   be   no   bulletins.   
● Mask   are   required   at   all   times   -   nose   to   chin   covered   (Disposable   masks   will   be   available)   
● Please   Social   distance   (6   feet   apart)   at   all   times.   
● Please   refrain   from   gathering   before   or   after   the   service   for   everyone’s   safety.   
● You   will   be   asked   to   sit   in   a   designated   area.   Families   that   live   in   the   same   household   can   sit   

together.   You   may   not   be   seated   in   your   usual   place.     
● If   any   of   these   apply   to   you,   we   respectfully   ask   that   you   do   not   enter   

○ Any   Fever   of   100°   F   or   higher   
○ New   cough   
○ New   loss   of   taste   of   smell   
○ Shortness   of   breath   or   difficulty   breathing   
○ Chills   
○ If   you   or   anyone   in   your   household   are   awaiting   Covid   test   results   
○ If   you   have   been   in   close   contact   with   someone   who   is   symptomatic   
○ If   you   have   been    contacted   by   any   health   organization   about   Covid   exposure   

● Please   enter   with   an   open   mind   and   a   cooperative   spirit   
● Upon   entry,   temperature   check   and   hand   sanitizer   required   
● There   will   be   no   nursery   or   children’s   church   available   at   this   time.   
● There   will   be   no   bulletin   at   this   time.     
● Please   bring   your   own   Bible;   there   will   be   no   Bibles   or   hymnals   in   the   pews.     
● There   will   be   a   designated   area   for   tithes   and   offerings   or   you   may   mail   your   tithes   and   

offerings   to   PO   Box   2515,   Boone,   NC   28607.     
● For   safety   concerns,   please   wait   until   ushers   dismiss   you   following   the   service   

  
The   service   will   be   streamed   live   on   the   church’s   Facebook   page.     
  

Sunday   School   will   be   via   ZOOM   and   Facebook   at   9:15   AM.     https://us02web.zoom.us/j/881889011   
Meeting   ID:   881   889   011   
  

Wednesday   Night   Prayer   and   Praise   will   continue   to   meet   via   ZOOM   and   Facebook   at   6:30   PM.     
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7337868850    Or   call    1-301-715-8592   Meeting   ID:   733   786   8850  

The   Pastor   and   Trustees   will   continue   to   evaluate   weekly   further   opportunities   to   utilize   our   church   
building   in   a   safe   manner.     

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/881889011
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7337868850

